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PCN EIC-1120 LCB710 LED and Photovoltaic Change 

Detailed Description of Change 

In order to ensure availability of the LCB710 family of devices to our valued customers, Littelfuse IXYS 
Integrated Circuits Division (ICD) wishes to inform you of a necessary change to the LED utilized in the 
manufacture of these parts. Due to the higher efficiency of the replacement LED, it was necessary to 
designate an alternative photovoltaic die to maintain compliance with the data sheet specifications. To 
minimize customer risk, both the replacement LED and alternative photovoltaic die were selected from 
the pool of previously approved and qualified material currently being used in the production of other 
devices.  
 

LCB710 

LCB710S 

LCB710TR 
 

 
This is to ensure security of supply of the above-mentioned products. 
 
 
Form, fit, function changes: None  
Part number changes: None  
Effective date: Immediately 
Replacement products: N/A  
Last time buy: N/A 
 
 
The PCN number assigned to this action is PCN EIC-1120 and must be referenced in any 
correspondence related to the change. 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your local Littelfuse sales representative or the 
Product Manager below for further assistance. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Anne Bauer 
Product Manager 
Solid State Relays (SSR) 
Tel: +49 42182873149 
abauer@littelfuse.com 
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